
 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Canary Wharf Group 

I would like to extend our sincere thanks for 

the donation of the artwork Atmospheric 

Particles by Rachel Champion, as well as 

organising the delivery and installation of 

the work. It is a beautiful piece of artwork 

which not only looks good on our school 

grounds but also sends a sound message 

around the issue of air pollution.  A concept 

that we are very aware of on the Isle of 

Dogs.  

 

We will be using this work to 

support our curriculum - both 

showing how artwork can take 

on many different forms but 

also to aid the subject of the 

effect industry has on the 

environment which fits really 

well with our geography 

curriculum but also with our 

school value of Care.   

The children are also intrigued 

with the idea that this piece is 

self-irrigating and are looking 

at how this works. (DT 

/Science)  

 

We have ensured that the artwork is placed by our school fence so that people passing by get the pleasure of 

being able to view the artwork. Our children are most impressed that they have a piece of artwork in their school 

that has been created for and that resided in Canary Wharf. It is a generous gift and we look forward to having it 

on display for years to come. Ms Bruce (Headteacher)   


